April 8, 1942

Dr. Forrest C. Allen
University of Kansas
Lawrence, Kansas

Dear Mr. Allen:

The choice of the Commencement speaker this year, in our school, was left to the senior class. They requested that I write and ask you to be the guest speaker for the evening of May 14.

e mos'

We realize that there would be a fee and would like to know what it would be.

We thought it best to write to you early and find out if you could possibly come. We should be pleased if you would answer immediately.

Yours very truly,

Mrs. Russel Herpich Principal

RH:1p